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Feedback from stakeholders 
• Overall positive feedback 

• Need of indicators 

• Reference to other initiatives, but still a need from the partnership to go on (partnership criteria on 
value added) 

• Interest in contribution 

• Recommendation of creating a framework of the work: 
• Define circular economy and a circular city(for indicators) 

• Define the issue, purpose of the indicators and the main deliverables 

• Based on this, define the priorities of our action 

• Establish a state of the art situation 
• What exist 

• What is possible to develop 

• What is a long term goal to develop 

• Establish a vision for action 
• Do 90 % of the work – leave the rest (perfection will kill us) 

 
 

 



Workshop in Brussels 12.09 
• 25 participants 

• Cities, member states, experts, associations, DG Env, 
DG Regio 

• Positive feedback, but there is a need to discuss the 
framework and vision for the action before jumping into 
the indicators 

• The discussions on different indicators brought a lot of 
ideas and possibilities 

• All participants would like to contribute 



Organisation and finance 

• Project (smart city indicator led by 
EUROCITIES was a two year project with a 1 
million Euro budget 

• Identify how we should set up this project 

• Identify possible financing  

• Secure that the action is led by cities for cities 
need. 



Links to other actions 

• Urban resources 

• Collaborative economy 

• Bio economy/resources 

• Pay as you throw 

• Resource centers 

• CE - portal 



Partners contributing 
• Oslo 

• Den Haag 

• Kaunas 

• Finland 

• Flanders 

• ACR+ 

• EUROCITIES 

• CEMR 

• DG ENV 

• ? 



Next step 

• Need of expert help – proposals from Ecorys 

• Set up a working document for a project based on 
input 

• Identify possible ways to organise and finance the 
action 

• Telephone meeting among partners in mid October 

• Working meeting in Brussels on 20th of November  


